
Posted 11/10/2022 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the following Boards and Committees may be present for the 
library’s Ground Breaking Ceremony on Tuesday, November 15 at 4 PM at the future library site, 200 N. 
Alpine Parkway, Oregon, WI 53575, at the intersection of Oregon Parks Ave. and N. Alpine Parkway: 
Oregon Village Board, Plan Commission, Library Board, Library Building Committee, and/or Library 
Steering Committee.   

This constitutes a meeting of the of these boards pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village 
Board, 173 Wis 2d 553, 494 N.W. 2d 408 (1993) and must be noticed as such although no formal action 
will be taken at this meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 


